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Chinese Ni Teng bells. Order on line.
Chinese Ni Teng ChimeBell [voices] [CD
quality] Description: Professional quality

CD set of traditional Chinese bells.
Includes the (1) traditional xiang rang
bells, (2) the chong rang bells, (3) the

zheng rang bells, (4) the xiang qun rang
bells, (5) the niu rang bells, (6) the chong
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wan bells, (7) the chong tang bells and (8)
the xiang lang bells. The bells are high-

quality, hand-painted, designed and hand-
cast. This Japanese quality brass set

features adjustable American (Deluxe)
tamper measures and can hold up to 1,200
pounds per bell. The tamper measures are
adjustable from 2.5 inches to 5.5 inches
wide (along with settings for the tamper
plate depth). The measurement of the

tamper plates (and tamper depth) can be
adjusted to suit the Chinese clapper
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strikes. In addition, the tamper depth is
adjustable to suit the bell range. This set

can be wall-mounted or hung from a
standards. Includes a metal chime ring and
hanging rings. The eight bells include all
the bells that can be found in most xiang
shi temples. The choice of which bells to
include in this set is a personal one, and
more bells can be added easily to the set.
There are fewer bells included in this set
as it is intended for quality not quantity.

Order on line. Chinese Ni Teng ChimeBell

                               4 / 6



 

[voices] [CD quality] Description:
Professional quality CD set of traditional
Chinese bells. Includes the (1) traditional
xiang rang bells, (2) the chong rang bells,
(3) the zheng rang bells, (4) the xiang qun
rang bells, (5) the niu rang bells, (6) the
chong wan bells, (7) the chong tang bells
and (8) the xiang lang bells. The bells are
high-quality, hand-painted, designed and
hand-cast. This Japanese quality brass set
features adjustable American (Deluxe)

tamper measures and can hold up to 1,200
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pounds per bell. The f30f4ceada
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